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This is just ridiculous! You will be harming and putting out a industry that does more 

wildlife and nature than any bureaucracy has ever done! If this passes then my 

recreation money will no longer be spent in Oregon. I can believe this is even a 

thought with all the bigger problems Oregon has! P. S.  Clean Portland up you dirty 

animals! 


